
The Greater Milford Chorus is a non-profit organization sponsored by the Milford Community Use 

Program and the Bellingham, Hopedale, Mendon and Milford Cultural Councils, which are funded in 

part by the Massachusetts Cultural Council. 

Calling All Singers! 
Do you love to sing? Join Greater Milford Community Chorus and share your love of singing! 

FALL SEASON REHEARSALS BEGIN 
Monday, August 26, 2024 – 6:30-9:30 

• Rehearsals are held each Monday from 7:00 – 9:30 pm at the Memorial Hall Cultural

Center, 30 School Street, Milford

o Three open rehearsals for potential new members are August 26, September 9 and 16

Join us!  Sit in on a rehearsal to see if the GMCC is right for you!

• Performances will be held in the auditorium at the Grand Ballroom at Milford Town Hall,

52 Main Street, Milford.

• 2024 Fall Concert Performances:

Fall Concerts: Saturday, December 7, 2024 (Milford Town Hall) 
Sunday, December 8, 2024 (Milford Town Hall) 

Performance with  
Claflin Symphony Orchestra: Saturday, December 14, 2024 (Milford Town Hall) 

• While we do not require an audition, a fundamental understanding of music and your

commitment to work to benefit our sound is required. Attending weekly rehearsals is

mandatory. Chorus members come from many towns in the Greater Milford area.

• A membership fee of $25 for the season will be charged.  There is a $20 refundable fee for

your music. (Cash payments only please.) Your music deposit will be refunded when clean

music is returned at the end of the season.

• Questions? Please email info@greatermilfordcommunitychorus.org

• Please visit our website at www.greatermilfordcommunitychorus.org for more information.

mailto:info@greatermilfordcommunitychorus.org
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